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23 May 2025 
    
   Dear Parents / Carers 
           
   Below are a list of the clubs for next term.  Please note, we will only notify you if your child hasn’t got a 

place in their chosen club. 
 

 
 

CLUB 
 

TEACHER 
 

DAY 
 
TIME 

 
START  

 
WKS 

 
COST 

 
PAYMENT 

 
YEAR GROUP 

 
MULTISPORTS 
KS2 
 

 
Primary 
Sports Stars 

 
Mons 

 
3.15 – 
4.15pm 

 
Mon 2 June 
(Last session 
14 July) 

 
7 

 
£38.50 

 
See attached flyer 

 
Yrs 3 – 6 
 

 
NINJA CLUB 
 
 

 
Amazing 
Kids 

 
Mons 

 
3.15 – 
4.15pm 

 
Mon 2 June 
(Last session 
7 July) 

 
6 

 
£36.00 

 
See attached flyer 

 
Yrs 1 - 3 

 
SCHOOL 
FOOTBALL 
TRAINING 
 

 
Mr Paine /  
Mr 
Richardson 
 

 
Tues 

 
3:15 – 
4:15pm 

 
Tues 3 June 
(Last session 
8 July) 

 
 

6 

 
 

£12.00 
 

 
Sign up via 
Schoolgateway  

 
Yrs 5 & 6 
(Training for 
girls & boys) 

 
CRICKET 
KS2 

 
Primary 
Sports Stars 

 
Wed 

 
3.15 – 
4.15pm 

 
Wed 4 June 
(Last session 
16 July) 

 
7 

 
£38.50 

 

See attached flyer 
 
Yrs 3 - 6 
 

 
 
DODGEBALL 
 

 
Primary 
Sports Stars  

 
Fri 

 
3.15-
4.15pm 

 
Fri 6 June 
(Last session 
18 July) 
 

 
 

6 

 
 

£33.00 
(No session  

20 June) 

 
 
See attached flyer 
 

 
Yrs 3 – 6 
 

 

 
Music tutors will contact existing students directly with their arrangements for next term.  If you are interested 
in your child learning clarinet, saxophone, flute, piano, recorder, guitar or drums, please enquire at the 
school office. 
 
Choir, Drama and Yoga will continue to run with the children who have already signed up.  Please check the 
finish dates from the previous clubs letter. 

 
*If you are eligible for Pupil Premium, you may qualify for financial assistance.Email 
office@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk to request assistance before booking a place. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Keane in the school office. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Rebecca Keane 
 
*Please note – Pupil Premium assistance must be requested each time a new clubs’ letter goes out, ie. for each new club session.  

mailto:office@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk

